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2025 STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS FOR SEWER 

AND WATERWORKS CONSTRUCTION 

 

 

Please be advised that the City of Calgary’s Standard Specifications Sewer Construction and 

Standard Specifications Waterworks Construction have been updated.  

The documents are available online at: 

https://www.calgary.ca/pda/pd/planning-and-development-resource-library/publications.html 

or 

https://www.calgary.ca/development/home-building/water-development-specifications.html 

 

The revised specifications are effective as of January 1, 2025. 

For more information, please contact May Cayanan (may.cayanan@calgary.ca) or Martin 

Pritchard (martin.pritchard@calgary.ca). 
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